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OTTAWA, September 9th—1904.

Sir:

I have to acknowledge receipt of your

letter of the 1st. instant asking for authority

to purchase a fire-proof iron safe for your office.

In reply I beg to say that the Department under¬

stood that the offices in the building in which

you have rooms were provided with vaulta,-if such

is not the case, you may procure the safe at a cost

not exceeding $85.00, the sum stated in your letter.

Fom Les

A.V. Vosell, Begr.,

Indian Sup't..

Victoria, B.C.
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